
 

School Council Meeting 

22/11/16 

 Council adopted the last minutes but are still waiting to have all the suggested tasks 

completed. 

 Council welcomed the newly elected councillors  

 Adreena, Lila, Hugh and Ronan from Yr 5. They received their new badges and 

introduced themselves to everyone. 

 Councillors agreed to visit Key stage 1 classes once a term to inform them about council 

business and take away any suggestions they may have left in their School Council Class 

Suggestion Boxes.  

 Council is pleased to see the refurbishment of the benches in Ashleigh.  

 Council will ask SMT if it is possible to trial the ‘buddy stations’ in the yard again 

(Derryvolgie & Ashleigh)? 

 

Council agreed to meet again on Thur 1st Dec 13:25 in Mrs Darragh’s Room. 

 

Hannah  

Chairperson 


